Notice of Variances and Waivers

AGENCY FOR HEALTH CARE ADMINISTRATION 

NOTICE IS hereby given that a Petition for Variance was received on January 5, 2006 from Florida Hospital Waterman, 1000 Waterman Way, Tavares, Florida 32778. This petition involves applicable Rules 59G-6.020 and 59G-6.030, F.A.C., which incorporate by reference the Florida Title XIX Payment Methodology for Inpatient and Outpatient Hospital Services respectively. 
Information regarding this petition may be obtained by writing: Jim Guyton, Medicaid Program Analysis, Agency for Health Care Administration, 2727 Mahan Drive, Mail Stop 21, Tallahassee, FL 32308.
